
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 8/27/2012 9:51:11 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Platts Article/Fitch Report 

Hi John 

Did you see this article from last Friday? 
http://www.platts.com/RSSFeedDetailedNews/RSSFeed/ElectricPower/6588539 

By any chance, does PG&E have a copy of the Fitch report? I don't think that the CPUC has 
subscription, but it would be useful background for the Commissioner. 

Thanks! 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 


